
 
 

                            From the Desk of           

Patrick Impreveduto 
24 Randall Road 

Holmdel, N.J. 

  

Dear County Committee Member: 
  
It is with great excitement that I announce my candidacy for Monmouth County Freeholder.  
Having served on the Holmdel Township Committee for the past 9 years, I have the experience 
and dedication necessary to now serve the Monmouth County community as a member of the 
Board of Chosen Freeholders. 
  
Public service has been a cornerstone of my adult life.  As an educator and academic innovator, 
I worked tirelessly to provide students with new opportunities for success.  As a community 
volunteer, I have dedicated countless hours in our great county nurturing a more unified, 
cooperative environment.  In addition, as an elected official, I have proven to be a passionate 
advocate, not only for the people of Holmdel, but for citizens across Monmouth County as well.  
  
 
In 2008, after serving for many years on the Holmdel Township Board of Education, I was 
honored to have been elected to the Holmdel Township Committee.  I first served as Deputy 
Mayor until 2010, then Mayor from 2011 until 2015.  Since then, I have continued my service as 
a Township Committeeman, further advancing the themes of transparency, community, and 
collaboration that have defined my public life.  But my tenure on Holmdel’s governing body also 
provided me new and diverse opportunities to lead – among the many roles I inhabited, I was 
Chairman of the Budget & Finance Committee, Co-chair of the Administrative and Lucent 
Technology Committee and Chairman of Holmdel Recreation.  My philosophy was, at all times, 
to keep taxes under control, encourage intelligent growth while preserving open space, and 
maintaining our superb quality of life.  Most importantly, I have fulfilled my obligation to the 



residents of Holmdel, ensuring they are happy with the community in which they live.  I intend 
to bring this same type of energy, enthusiasm, and dedication to the position of County 
Freeholder. 
 
In addition to my service to the people of Holmdel, I have worked enthusiastically to support 
the Monmouth County Republican Organization through our many fundraising activities and 
grass roots organizing efforts.  I have seen first-hand, in recent years, the great challenges we 
face both at the municipal and county levels from a Democrat Party that is flush with cash and 
willing to do anything it takes to win. I am ready to work hard to earn the support of voters all 
across our beautiful County through old-fashioned door-to-door outreach, as well as more 
modern methods of social media communications.  It is my sole mission to ensure that we keep 
Monmouth County in Republican control now and in the years to come. 
  
I would be honored and privileged to have your support for my candidacy at the Monmouth 
County Republican Convention on March 18, 2017 at iPlay America, 110 Schanck Road in 
Freehold.  Attached is my resume – I would be happy to speak with you about my candidacy at 
any time.  You can call me at 732.946.0652 or email me at pimpreveduto@verizon.net.  I look 
forward to seeing you at the Convention! 
 
Regards, 

          
     Patrick Impreveduto 
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